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November 20, 2014 

VIA E-MAIL & COURIER 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building 
120 Torbay Road 
P.O. Box 21040 
St. John 's, NL AiA 5B2 

Attention: Ms. G. Cheryl Blundon 
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Approval of the Deferral and 
Recovery of Expenses Associated with the Increased Capacity-Related Supply Costs 
on the Island Interconnected System in 2014 

vare. N .. foundland & Labrador Limited will not be making any comment in respect of the 
abov referenced Application. 

\ 
Yours faithfully, 

~-

/ ( 
Thomas 

TJOR/js 

c.c. Geoffrey Young, Senior Legal Counsel, Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
Gerard Hayes, Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Thomas Johnson, O'Dea, Earle 
Paul Coxworthy, Stewart McKelvey 
Sheryl Nisenbaum, Praxalr Canada Inc. 
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